
From: Jennifer Chapman  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 10:17 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Neighbor Letter 

 

Hi Jon-- 

 

I received this email from our neighbors at 1511 Chandler. 

 

Thanks so much, 

Jennifer Chapman 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Marga Hampel  

Date: Mon, Oct 23, 2017 at 9:51 AM 

Subject: Re: Neighbor Letter 

To: Jennifer Chapman  

Hi Jennifer,  

 

Stephen and I are  definitely supporting your plans for the addition to the north side of your 

house, especially since your next-door neighbors are also agreeable to your project.  We are 

strongly in favor of the city approving the variance.  

 

 I am looking forward to having you as neighbors.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Marga  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Marga Schuhwerk-Hampel 

1511 Chandler Rd 

Ann Arbor, MI 48105. 
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